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Greetings - I believe this bill is unnecessary for Oregon. Unnecessary because we 

already pay upwards of $0.71/gallon of gas. Our DMV fees are quite high now. 

Adding transportation taxes will hurt everyone, especially small businesses. Oregon 

has already seen an exodus of larger companies and in Portland MANY more. It’s 

getting too expensive to do business in Oregon and that hurts us ALL. Raising 

additional taxes that touch every Oregonian is a terrible idea and must be stopped.  

 

Thank you for this opportunity to voice my concerns.  


